
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
.9/2/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08571-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 8:44 AM 
To: 'J Ward' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Reject FPL rate increase 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: J Ward <kd4qbs@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 6:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject FPL rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I urge you to reject the FPL rate increases. When they took over from Gulf power there was a massive increase 
and they have continued to increase the rate at every opportunity, this must stop 

FPL actually owns a fleet of drones to supposedly overlook damage, this is a waste of our money and could 
more easily served by a photographer riding in the fema/ national guard helicopter which would be free to FPL 

Please stop them from stealing more, fuel prices are at a five year low so there is no way they can justify a rate 
increase except by exposing their waste and mismanagement 

Respectfully 

John ward 
419 Woodrow St NE, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 
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